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Wilmar’s statement on our operations in Myanmar

Wilmar is present in Myanmar via joint ventures and investments. Through these businesses, we provide
essential food items to the people of Myanmar. Throughout our business ventures and engagements,
whether in Myanmar or elsewhere, we have endeavoured to conduct business in a responsible and ethical
manner and contribute to the welfare of the country and its people.

Our commitment to respecting human rights is in line with the Universal Declaration of Human Rights, and
the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights, as outlined in our Human Rights Policy® and Human
Rights Framework? As part of this pledge, we are making efforts to ensure the safety of our employees within
our business operations and continue to monitor developments in the region.

Like many other international companies operating in Myanmar, we are deeply concerned over the current
situation there. Where possible and necessary, we strive to work with all relevant stakeholders in the hope
that a peaceful resolution will be reached soon.

For further information, please contact Wilmar Sustainability via csr@wilmar.com.sg

! https://www.wilmar-international.com/docs/default-source/default-document-
library/sustainability/policies/human-rights-policyed16f04afc7043738e7579b103a3al5e.pdf?sfvrsn=9378b7f5 2
2 https://www.wilmar-international.com/docs/default-source/default-document-
library/sustainability/policies/human-rights-framework.pdf




